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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Sam Liu, Utility Analyst 
  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
   
Date: August 16, 2012 
 
Re: Docket No. 12-035-T11, RMP Advice No. 12-12 – Filing the Attached Corrected 

Schedule 110 Tariff Sheets.  Division’s Recommendation – Approval 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission 

(Commission) approve Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) proposed corrected Schedule 110 

tariff sheets, with an effective date of September 8, 2012.   

ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 

On July 5, 2012, the Company filed its revised Utah Tariff Schedule 110 (New Homes Program) 

to be in compliance with the Commission Order dated June 27, 2012. Following the July 5, 2012 

filing, the Company found that it missed an appliance standard revision of the Consortium for 

Energy Efficiency (CEE) Super Efficient Home Appliances Initiative for Dishwasher 

Specification Standard. On January 20, 2012, the CEE Tier 1 Energy Factor for residential 

dishwashers’ requirement increased from 0.72 to 0.75. There are no longer CEE Tier 2 

requirements. August 9, 2012, the Company filed corrected Schedule 110 tariff sheets – 110.7 
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and 110.8. Upon review the Division concludes that the tariff sheets filed are in compliance with 

the updated CEE appliance standards and recommends that the Commission approve them. 

CC:  Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 
 Service List 


